
 

NOTICE 

 

The result of Sub Inspectors in Delhi Police, CAPFs and 

Assistant Sub-Inspectors in CISF, Examination, 2016, 

Paper-I was declared on 20th July, 2016.  Soon after the 

declaration of the result, the Commission observed some 

discrepancies because of system error, and therefore, the 

results stand withdrawn. As soon as the limited issue is suitably 

addressed, the revised result will be uploaded post haste.  

Inconvenience caused is regretted. 


